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To whom it may concern:

I do not work or affiliate with Midas Gold but I am a recreationalist in the Idaho forests. I spend much of
my summer in the central mountains of Idaho. I support Midas Gold and feel they are good stewards or
our forest and lands.  They provide jobs and help boost the economy both locally and state wide.  They
provide jobs and I feel that they manage the land that they are mining.  I hope the state and federal
regulators will allow Midas Gold to continue to grow and support the local economy. I approve Midas
Golds proposal and find the EIS to be acceptable.  

Respectfully,

Kirk Hansen




